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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Somerset Sheriff’s Office Reaching Out to Community  

to Help with ‘Toys For Tots’ Campaign 
 

SOMERVILLE – Celebrate the joy of the holidays by contributing unwrapped toys to the annual 

“Toys for Tots” collection at the Somerset County Sheriff’s Office. 

 

Drop off any new toy at the Sheriff’s headquarters, located in the lower level of the Somerset 

County Administration Building at 20 Grove St., now through Dec. 12. Hours are 8:30 a.m. to 4 

p.m., Monday through Friday. 

 

“One of goals of the Sheriff’s Office is to see many 

children’s wishes come true,” said Sheriff 

Frank Provenzano. “We’re calling on county 

residents to open their hearts to the less 

fortunate. Together, we will be able to make a 

child’s holiday especially joyful.” 

 

For more information about how to make donations, contact Sheriff’s Officer Chris Omelio at 

(908) 231-7435 or visit www.toysfortots.org.   
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